
2020-2021 City Stop Proposal 
 

Town bus stops allow students residing in the city limits to board a bus in their 
neighborhood and ride to the nearest attendance center where they can catch a shuttle 
to their attendance center. To reduce the number of riders on each bus and to run the 
bus routes in a swift and efficient manner, the USD 434 Transportation Department 
proposes having one town stop in Overbrook, Carbondale, and Scranton.  We are 
asking the board to require students who live within the city limits to:  
 

● walk to or be dropped off at their local attendance center where they will catch a 
shuttle to their attending attendance center.  

● be dropped off at their attending attendance center.  
● go to the one city stop in their town to catch the bus. 

 
Once enrollment is complete, the city stops will be determined and notification will be 
made to parents.  
 
 

 


